

StudentShapers Recruitment: Calling all first-year students and PhDs

Dear Diary

Bursary: £250

Who should apply: Any undergraduate student or PhD co-learner enrolled on the following first-year Imperial Horizons modules in 2019:

Global Challenges: Analysing Global Progress

Global Challenges: Collecting & Understanding Data

Global Challenges: Innovating for Change

Campus/Location: South Kensington

Project details: 'Dear Diary' is a project that involves students and staff writing weekly diary entries to explore different perspectives on a first-year undergraduate module running from October to December 2019.

Following each session of the module, all participants will need to make notes in their diaries – which may include descriptive writing, brief notes, diagrams, drawings or other forms of notation. Each participant will be creating their own mini-research project in researching their own experience. Ultimately, participants will use their diaries to present an account of their overall experience that will be shared at a final seminar.

The project will involve sixteen students in total, eight undergraduate student partners, eight co-learners (PhD students) and three staff members. All the staff and student partners will be participating in the 8-week first-year modules listed above. Participants will be given an initial briefing, continuous support, and a debriefing on how to write a final account of their experience. In total the project will require a commitment of no more than 15 hours from each participant.

How to apply:

- 1. Read the Partnership Description document for further details on this project.
- 2. Contact the Change Makers Field Leader Dr Elizabeth Hauke (<u>e.hauke@imperial.ac.uk</u>) or Change Makers Teaching Fellow Dr Mark Pope (<u>mark.pope@imperial.ac.uk</u>) with a short paragraph explaining why you are interested in this research project.

Deadline: Thursday 10th October

Contact details: e.hauke@imperial.ac.uk or mark.pope@imperial.ac.uk